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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Traci Leach, Deputy City Manager 
 
Date:  December 14, 2021 
 
Reference:  Pillars 2, 5, 6, and Foundation  
 
 

Introduction:   
As part of the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021, the City of Coppell is set to receive a total 
allocation of $10.2 million.  In August 2021, the City received the first allocation of $5,131,770.90, 
A second allocation is scheduled to be disbursed to the City in one year in the amount of 
$5,131,770,89.  At the September 14, 2021 Work Session, staff presented information regarding the 
guidelines for eligible uses of ARPA funds and discussed preliminary projects that meet the 
eligibility criteria.    
 
This agenda item is a follow-up to that discussion to further refine the direction regarding the way 
ARPA funds are expended.  The Council will be completing a prioritization matrix that will assist in 
focusing the discussions around those items that are deemed the highest priorities.   
 
Staff will be present to discuss the matrix and timeline for the next steps. 

Legal Review:  
N/A 

Fiscal Impact: 
Unknown at this time 

Recommendation: 
No recommendation, as no action is requested of the Council at this time.  
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